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Topic: Hospital Budget 
 
Comment:  

I work as a Medical Assistant at UVMMC. Patient safety is most important. The ratio of patients to worker is Causing 
burn out and mistakes. Each patient is important to take care of. we cannot give good care with no staff. We dont even 
get people interested in working because the pay is so low and so embarrassing that we/they can flip burgers and make 
more money. Workers = patient safety! We’re asking the board to consider ensuring that the UVM Medical Center 
prioritizes in our budget the most important resource; employees. We have been undervalued for too long. 
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